
On 12 Feb 2010, at 15:48, .Box.UKLINK.Manual wrote: 
 
Subject: CB/950/AS  - NTS Exit Reform  
  
Colleague, 
  
Further to the update provided at UK Link Committee on Thursday 11th February 
2010 the revised external screen pack is still undergoing a review with National 
Grid Transmission.  
  
Changes are being made to ensure a supplementary spreadsheet is included to 
identify the changes from the previously approved screen pack.  This is being 
included to ease your 
review of the document. 
  
Therefore, we are proposing to issue the revised screen pack on Friday 19th 
February 2010 with representations required by Friday 5th March 2010.  A 
response to any representations received will be issued to all parties on Tuesday 
9th March 2010 in order for to gain approval at the next UK Link Committee. 
  
Regards, 
  
Andy Simpson 
Project Officer 
xoserve Projects & Change Management 
31, Homer Road, Solihull, B91 3LT. 
0121 623 6255 
andy.simpson@xoserve.com 
  
If you have any comments, concerns or issues with this email, please 
contact uklink@xoserve.com 
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